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15th May 2018

Request for Information: Ref NCC-030958-18
LGPS employees and Trustees Death Benefit

Thank you for your request for information relating to LGPS employees and Trustees Death 
Benefit. I can now let you have the following information in response to the questions you 
raised.

Under the rules of the scheme and/or the statutory rules/laws, what obligations are there 
upon the Nottinghamshire LGPS to consider dependent children (under the age of 18 
years) when allocating the lump sum death benefit? 

There are no specific rules/obligation on the Nottinghamshire LGPS to consider dependent 
children when paying the lump sum death grant where a valid nomination form exists.

Please send me copies of the policies and guidance documents available to support the 
Nottinghamshire LGPS employees and Trustees when deciding how the lump sum death 
benefit is to be allocated when a member of the scheme dies without having completed a 
Death Grant Nomination form.

Please see section 7.4 within the attached report.

Please send me copies of the policies and guidance documents available to   support the 
Nottinghamshire LGPS employees and Trustees when deciding how the lump sum death 
benefit is to be allocated when a member of the scheme dies who has completed a Death 
Grant Nomination form

Please see section 7.3 within the attached report

We hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly using the contact details below. In addition and for future 
reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publish previous Freedom of Information 
Requests and answers on our website, under Disclosure logs, available at the following link:
 
 http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/


Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough 
Rd, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP

Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Name Jilly Walden
Position Complaints information and Mediation Officer 
Nottinghamshire County Council




